
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou, Good afternoon 
 

Local MP for Manurewa Zoom Hui Invitation 

Local Member of Parliament for Manurewa – Arena Williams invites you to join her in a 
Zoom Hui tomorrow – Wednesday 15 September at 10:00am - to discuss all things 
relating to South Auckland’s COVID response and Q&A.  

MP Arena Williams will be joined by our Board Chairperson Waru Clark, Tumuaki-
Principal Grant McMillan and our school’s Senior Nurse Barba Siaopo.  
 
Please join in on the conversation tomorrow at 10:00am using the information below:  

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86010103868?pwd=UHMzaEVhV3RwaTNRUzdzWkduWFJxQT09 
Meeting ID: 860 1010 3868 

Passcode: 387608 
 

The Zoom meeting information is also on our Facebook page if this makes it easier for you to join! 
 

 
 
There is a steady stream of people collecting learning resources and work packs 
from outside the school.  
 

We are happy to keep these stocked up and will let you know when anything new arrives.  
 

Te Wiki o te Reo Māori 
 
Our Puutake ākonga were preparing to celebrate this week well before we went into 
lockdown.   
 
Here’s a link to Puutake TV teaching the useful phrase: “taaria te waa” or “in good time”    
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b0Hkqfu5ZHw  
 

 

 
 
If you are concerned about your child’s wellbeing or happiness under 
lockdown please text or call our Head Counsellor, Leonie, on 021 871 094. 
We can help. 

 
 

Vaccination? It’s Time.  
In addition to the awesome mahi that Manurewa Marae are doing to make our 
communty and whānau safe, there is also a special pop-up drive-through 
vaccination centre happening at the Brown’s Road Netball Centre on Friday and 
Saturday this week. 
 
If Friday or Saturday don’t suit you, then head to Manurewa Marae, or Papakura 
Marae – no bookings are required at either marae. 
 
Ask someone else in your bubble to come with you, vaccinations are for everyone 
12 years and over. 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86010103868?pwd=UHMzaEVhV3RwaTNRUzdzWkduWFJxQT09
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b0Hkqfu5ZHw


Special Shout Out 
 

‘Kia ora’ to our students who are currently helping their whānau and/or our community with their paid mahi in 
some essential industries, or as kaimahi at vaccination and testing centres! 
 
There’s a whole lot of learning working in paid employment! We’re proud of you and we look forward to seeing 
you back in class at Level 2.   
   

He waka eke noa  We are all in this together 
 
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan 
TumuakiPrincipal 


